
 

Summer 2023 

Dear Second Grade Superstar, 

 

I hope you are enjoying your summer break and are excited to begin your year as a 

second grade superstar! I am looking forward to having you in my class and making 

this school year the best ever!  We have a lot of fun things ahead of us, and I hope 

you are as excited as I am to get started. Please mark your calendars; the first day of 

school is Tuesday, September 5, 2023! 

 

As a new second grader, you will need some supplies to start off the year.  Central 

Bucks provides the supplies essential for learning; however, there a few supplies 

students need to bring to school.  Grade level supply lists are posted on the Bridge 

Valley Website and our classroom website. Please remember to label all of your items 

with your first and last name so that we know that they belong to you! 

 

Our classroom could also use a few items to keep us tidy and healthy each day.  If 

you are willing to donate any of the following, it would be greatly appreciated! 

 

• 2 boxes of tissues to help out when we get the sniffles 

• 1 container of disinfecting wipes  

On the first day of school, please bring your supplies, a healthy snack, and a book to 

read. Don’t forget to return your Summer Reading materials too. I can’t wait to hear 

about all of the good books you read this summer! Also, please make sure you know 

how you are getting home on the first day of school! 

 

Parents, I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to second grade.  I am 

looking forward to an exciting year with you and your child.  Please check out our 

classroom website for a sneak peak at 2nd grade. If there is any information that you 

feel I should know about your child prior to the beginning of school, please feel free 

to send a letter to me at school or email me at mslinka@cbsd.org.  Also please 

remember to fill out the Forms Survey on our classroom website by Friday, September 

8, 2023. Please be aware that this information will be completely confidential. Thank 

you for your cooperation and support!  Enjoy the rest of your summer! See you soon! 

 

           Sincerely,  

Mrs. Slinka   

 

mailto:mslinka@cbsd.org

